
DE- Phoenix Park Academy  
Easter newsletter 2019 

 

 

 Park House Update 

This term there have been a number of reasons to celebrate the excellent 

things that happening at Park House.  The new curriculum we have is provid-

ing students with the opportunity to experience hands on tasks such as plas-

tering, Artexing, joinery, fitness testing, working on motor vehicles and cater-

ing. 

Our Young Enterprise business were the Grimsby Area Showcase winners.  

They have spent a lot of time including weekends promoting and selling their 

product, our fingers are crossed for the         Regional Final next month! 

We have also had success with our Greenpower electric kit car, students from 

Mechanics have spent the term refining it in readiness for a race day in Hull.  

During the practice event in Gainsborough we beat our first lap by an amaz-

ing 37 seconds, due to the weather we had to retire the car early but have 

strong hopes for Hull! 

Our Sports group have had an exciting to Old Trafford, there they spent time 

touring the ground,   sitting in the players’ changing room and having a talk 

from one of the senior coaches.  They are close to finishing their third unit 

and are in an excellent position to complete the qualification.  

Our year 11s are almost at the end of their school career and are working 

harder than ever to ensure they complete their portfolios and are prepared for 

their exams.  A great deal of students have sat their level 1 Functional Skills 

exam, we are awaiting the results but feel confident.  

We are extremely proud of all of our students for their hard work this past 

term, visitors are often complementing them. 

Happy Easter and see you all next term. 

Important Dates 

Students return after Easter break on Wednesday 24th April at 

9.00am 

The Academies will be closed on Monday 6th May for Bank Holiday. 

Students break up on Friday 24th May at 1.00pm 

Rachel Patchett will be running a 5 week course for all parents after the Easter break, it will be for 
one hour per week starting on Thursday 25

th
 April at 13:30pm, East Marsh family Hub.  The course 

will be informal and fun with guest speakers of your choice.  All parents/carers that complete the 5 
hours will receive ADSA vouchers.  Please register your interest with Rachel Patchett 
on 07908404087.  Cakes and hot drinks provided! 


